
  

                          
   

Public Notice of Open Meeting 

   

The Illinois Department of Public Health announces a meeting of the Illinois HIV Integrated 

Planning Council (IHIPC) on Thursday, December 10, 2020 from 9:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m.   

The meeting will be conducted via webinar. Registration is required in advance. The registration 

link for the meeting is below:   

http://bit.ly/December2020IHIPCMeeting 

Once registered, participants will receive an email confirmation with instructions on joining the 

webinar. Directions for anyone who would like to submit a request for public comment will also 

be included in the email confirmation. The presentation materials will be made available on the 

registration webpage (link listed above) prior to the meeting.  

In compliance with the Illinois Open Meetings Act, public notice of this meeting will be posted 

at the following locations at least 48 hours in advance: the Springfield and Chicago Offices of 

the Illinois Department of Public Health - 525 West Jefferson Street, 1st Floor, Springfield, 

Illinois, 62761 and 122 S. Michigan, 7th Floor, Chicago, Illinois 60603; and on the IHIPC 

website.  

The complete list of all scheduled IHIPC meetings for 2020 is available at 

http://www.dph.illinois.gov/topics-services/diseases-and-conditions/hiv-aids/hpg .  

For more information, please contact Marleigh Andrews-Conrad at marleigh.andrews-

conrad@illinois.gov .  
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